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Fundraising Opportunity 

 
Mustache Mike’s, an Italian Ice Company, will be 
coming to Orange Pre-K one time per month on a 
Wednesday. Mustache Mike’s will be donating 20% 
of the proceeds to Orange Pre-K. This is a great 
opportunity for Orange Pre-K students and staff! 
Proceeds will be used to purchase additional 
technology, technology applications, and learning 
tools that support the Preschool Learning 
Foundations.  
 

Check out our website for up to date 
information: 

http://www.orangeusd.org/preK/index.asp 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
 
February 17-20 President’s weekend – No School 
February 8th-10th: Orange Pre-K Healthy Heart Jog-a-
Thon: Families are welcome to attend. More 
information to come 
 

 Program Coordinator’s Note: 
On March 4, 2017 from 10:00a-2:00p, Admission is free for children at Discovery Cube! Visit 

parentingoc.com/jamboree to download your coupon.  

http://www.orangeusd.org/preK/index.asp

